
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Aetna Better Health® of Pennsylvania  
Ae tna Better Health® Kids  
2000 Market Street, Suite 850 
Philadelphia, PA 19103  

January 21, 2019  

IMPORTANT:  XGEVA  & PROLIA  MEDICAL TO PHARMACY COVERAGE

Effective April 1, 2019, the coverage of XGEVA and PROLIA medications will be covered under the 
pharmacy benefit and will no longer be covered under the medical benefit. This means that you will need 
to obtain these medications through one of the network pharmacies. 

If the member already has  an active authorization under the medical benefit,  we will transfer the 
authorization to the member’s pharmacy benefit.

Submitting a Pharmacy Prior Authorization
Please submit any Prior Authorization (PA) requests to the Pharmacy Prior Authorization Department:
• Via phone at 1-866-638-1232 or;
• Electronically online at https://www.covermymeds.com/main or;
• Via Fax: Download the correct Prior Authorization Request Form at aetnabetterhealth.com/pa,

click on For Providers at the top of the page, then select Pharmacy and click on Prior Authorization
Request Form M-Z.
• For Xgeva, select the Oncology-General link
• For Prolia, select the Prolia link
Print, complete the form and fax it along with any supporting clinical documentation to 
1-877-309-8077. 

If you have any questions call Provider Relations at 1-866-638-1232. 

Sincerely, 

Bernard Lewin, MD 
Chief Medical Officer 
Aetna Better Health of Pennsylvania 
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